“It is no secret that Nevada has great potential for renewable energy production.  We have an abundance of geothermal, solar, and wind energy.  Stream lining the permitting process and encouraging more renewable energy development will help make Nevada a hub for clean energy.  I am pleased the Nevada delegation is joining Senator Ensign and myself in this effort,” said Heller.   
